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Media Statement  
 
 
To: All media 
 
Embargoed: For Immediate Release 
 
Tuesday, 29 November 2022 
 
 
MEC FRAZER INTERVENES AT SUKUMA HIGH SCHOOL 
 
The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, the Honourable, Ms Mbali Frazer intervenes 
at Sukuma High School in the UMgungundlovu District. 
 
The School Governing Body and the Community of Sukuma High School submitted 
concerns to the MEC for Education with regards to the appointment of the school principal 
and requested MEC Frazer to intervene.  
 
MEC Frazer then appointed a Task Team as a Fact Finding Commission to investigate 
and pronounce on the matter. The Task Team subsequently concluded their work and 
submitted a report to MEC Frazer.   
 
MEC Frazer invited all the affected parties to a meeting that took place in her Boardroom 
today, where she communicated her decision.  
 
All parties present welcomed the decision. 
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